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 Upcoming Events 
 

NAGPS Member Forum 
 

NAGPS — 35th National Conference 

 
WANT TO HOST NAGPS NATIONAL CONFERENCE in November 2021 and become part of NAGPS’ history? 
Submit a bid to be the host institution for the 35th Annual National Conference!  
 

Contact us at president@nagps.org for more information!! 

We want to hear from you! What issues are you facing as 
a grad student? Where can we focus our efforts better to 
serve you and your GSO? The fourth NAGPS member forum 

will be taking place on 8/26 at 7-9pm EST/4-6pm PST. It 
is a drop-in meeting: come for any part you are able, and we 
look forward to seeing you! 
 

 

Click on this LINK  to register:              
 

NAGPS — Fall 2021 Legislative Advocacy Day 

 
With COVID numbers on the rise in DC and most congressional offices not taking in-person meetings, Fall LAD will be 

held virtually from October 3rd to October 7th. A full announcement will be coming out next week!  
 

Contact us at legislative@nagps.org for more information!! 

NAGPS — Immigration Services Workshop 

 

Join us on September 30th at 7PM EST for interaction with an immigration attorney from Dorsey & Whitney LLP. 
 

Register for the event HERE 
 

Contact us at outreach@nagps.org for more information!! 

http://shorturl.at/qADOS
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZYqf-6sqjopHNA6cm_XLwzlz5Mses5_liq0
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NAGPS Member Spotlight 

Interested in working as a lounge assistant for the 

GSC? Love going to the lounge? Good at talking to 

people and enjoy cleaning? Check out this job at Tufts 

University - Graduate Student Council. This is the job 

for you!  

Apply here: https://forms.gle/8Y8sXtd1Sx9w3wMg9 

Email  gsc-vicepresident@tufts.edu for any ques-

tions! Check out the full story on Instagram of 

Tufts_ASE_GSC  for more details.  

 

 
Board Officer Of The Month 

Legislative Platform Update 

 Legislative letters is set to return this coming week! 

 The Legislative Concerns Committee is looking for new members! If you are interested in helping to organize the 

advocacy efforts of NAGPS, or are interested in finding out more, please email legislative@nagps.org 

 What issues are you facing as a grad student? Where can we focus our efforts to better serve you? Talk to us     

during our monthly Member Forum on August 26! 

https://www.instagram.com/p/CS61fv-r65Y/?utm_medium=copy_link

